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Dear Sir/Madam,

As a resident of  The Fairways, Seabrook Manor, Station Road, Portmarnock, 
  I am writing to make a formal objection to the proposed permitting of night flights

into Dublin Airport between 11 PM and 7 AM, as per advertised in your current
consultation regarding proposed changes at Dublin Airport.

The current situation re noise from overflights during the day and early evening is already
unbearable with levels of noise that are intolerable.

I believe that the Council have a Duty of Care to residents in Seabrook Manor, and those
other areas, that are located directly under the incoming flight path on the descent into
Dublin Airport not to exacerbate this problem and make it worse.

It will be impossible to sleep at night if air traffic is permitted between the hours of 11PM
and 7 AM.

Please acknowledge and confirm that you have received this formal objection.

Regards

Anthony Kerr
   




